
Adam Levine

The Maroon 5 crooner is hotter than ever! Born on March 18,
1979, Adam Levine was raised in Los Angeles, California. He
got his start in 1994 as the lead vocalist and guitarist for
Kara’s Flowers; the band never gained popularity and split
after the release of their first album. They reformed in 2001,
changing their name to Maroon 5. Since then, the band has
released five albums and received three Grammy Awards, two
Billboard Music Awards, two American Music Awards, an MTV
Video Music Award and a World Music Award. In addition to his
musical endeavors, Levine also serves as a coach on the hit
NBC reality TV show The Voice, which he won in the first and
fifth seasons. In 2012, he made his acting debut in American
Horror Story: Asylum. He then appeared on the big screen for
the first time in the Oscar-nominated film Begin Again.
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In his personal life, Adam Levine has never been shy about his
affinity  for  supermodels.  He  had  an  early  celebrity
relationship  with  model-turned-photographer  Jane  Herman
Bishop, who inspired Maroon 5’s first album Songs About Jane.
In 2010, he started dating Sports Illustrated and Victoria’s
Secret model Anne Vyalitsyna. They broke up in 2012, and one
month later, he began dating Victoria’s Secret model Behati
Prinsloo.  They  split  in  March  2013  but  soon  reconciled,
announcing their celebrity engagement that July. The famous
couple married in Cabo San Lucas, Mexico on July 19, 2014 and
are preparing to welcome their celebrity baby  any day now.
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